
 #SPSfamilies 

Week starting: 15th June 

This week’s  family challenge is to:  

Find an exciting place to read and  

photograph it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please upload your pictures to our Twitter site @StoneferryPS 

using the hashtag #spsfamilies 

There will be a certificate sent to one family each week! 

 


